
 

 
 
It has come to the notice of BGCL that some fraudulent individuals and agencies are 
falsely using the name and logo of Bengal Gas Company Limited (BGCL) to deceive 
individuals by threatening Domestic (PNG) gas disconnection unless immediate 
payments are made. This is to inform that BGCL does not have any connection 
whatsoever with any such fraudulent agencies/individual issuing such 
communications. 

The public is hereby cautioned that not to fall prey to the fraudulent agencies/ 
individual, communicating through fake and fabricated Mobile Numbers/ Dubious 
Applications, emails, letters, etc. BGCL will not be liable for any loss incurred as a 
result of transactions made outside of our official channels, directly or indirectly, while 
dealing with any such dubious and unauthorized agencies/individual. 

BGCL communicates only through “info@bgcl.co.in”, “noreply@bgcl.co.in”, 
“mktg_png@bgcl.co.in" and “BGCLNS”(TRAI approved SMS header). 

BGCL only accepts payments through BBPS or its official website (www.bgcl.co.in). 
For any information and/or queries regarding BGCL its business domain, public are 
requested to visit  the BGCL website. https://www.bgcl.co.in 

Issued in public interest. 
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